## YAMAHA MUSIC CORPORATION, USA

3-21-88

Dr. John Chowning CCRMA - Music Stanford University Stanford, Ca. 94305

Dear Dr. Chowning:

I wanted to thank you for your hospitality during our recent visit to CCRMA for the MIDI grand and the Disklavier presentations. You and your staff made the trip a very pleasant one.

I have enclosed photos taken during that visit which you might enjoy. I only wish that I had used a telephoto lens to have made more effective shots.

Your work has been a valuable asset to Yamaha, and we look forward to a long and fruitful relationship for everyone concerned. Thanks again for all your efforts.

Much backsus Chuck Dadisman



CHARLES DADISMAN
DISTRICT MANAGER
KEYBOARD DIVISION